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Water – 

 All our collected data for the lead service line inventory has been submitted to the DNR.  This is 
something we will continue to work on and gather information to eliminate any unknowns.  As for 
now, there are no upcoming deadlines, but we are wanting to continue gathering as much 
information as possible for our own records and to be ready for when another phase of 
requirements do come out.  

 The water project on 8th Ave NE has been completed.  We were able to replace almost 300 feet 
of water main.  The goal in the next two years is to replace the rest of the water main on 8th Ave 
from 5th St to the railroad tracks just north of 10th St.  

Sewer – 

 We are getting close to finishing the project that developed after the discovery of the sewer main 
on 1st St East. We are working on relocating the final few lines that were connected to the old 
main.  Once these are relocated, we are planning to fill the old line with flowable concrete to 
insure no more issues occur in the future.  
 

Wastewater – 

 We continue to meet with Strand as they progress with the design of the new wastewater plant. 

 Staying busy with regular maintenance of process equipment etc.  

 

 


